
NEED TO KNOW
GOOD TO KNOW

December 2019 Counselor Updates

U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  A R I Z O N A

FINANCIAL AID
LETTERS ARE
GOING OUT!

 

The first batch of financial aid offer letters were mailed to
students in late November. Students can also access an
electronic version of their letter through the Next Steps
Center. The e-version of the letter includes helpful videos
and a glossary to help students review their personalized
financial offer.

Wishing you all a wonderful winter break! Before you go,
we wanted to be sure and share some updates from

Wildcat Country. Happy Holidays!

https://nextsteps.arizona.edu/nextsteps/


Please check out all of the details regarding this
incredible need-based opportunity the Office of
Scholarships & Financial Aid website. If students have
questions please connect with your school’s admissions
counselor or our Office of Admission

BAIRD SCHOLARSHIP

 
The Baird Foundation offers four-year scholarships to
exceptional students graduating from Arizona high
schools each year. Selected students will join the
community of Baird Scholars at the University of Arizona
and the Honors College. 

Now is the time that seniors should be applying for
scholarships to help pay for college. The University of
Arizona built a great scholarship database to help students
identify and apply for scholarships. Scholarship Universe
is only available to admitted UArizona students and it is
designed to make finding scholarships easy by asking a
student to fill out a survey connected to hundreds of
scholarships on the database.
 
 

This prestigious award is $12,500/year plus a full tuition
scholarship to UA. In order to apply for the Baird
Scholarship, students must be admitted to UA and have a
3.75 GPA or higher. More information and application
requirements are available in Scholarship Universe.

ARIZONA ASSURANCE
DEADLINE - JAN 31, 2020
Students who wish to be considered for Arizona
Assurance need to complete their UA application and
FAFSA by January 31, 2020. Students who meet the initial
eligibility criteria will then be invited through their
University of Arizona email address to complete
additional steps (Resource Evaluation form, confirm
Arizona residency, and in some scenarios Resource
Evaluation form or waiver for the non-custodial parent
along with tax verification).

UPCOMING 
EVENTS
Honors Counselor
Experience at the new
Honors Village -
January 24, 2020
10:00am-3:30pm
 
For more information and to
RSVP Click Here
 

Emily Ross -Director of
Undergraduate Recruitment
ejr@email.arizona.edu
 
Karen Feltz - Associate
Director, Recruitment -
Maricopa & Northern AZ
kfeltz@email.arizona.edu
 
Dan Kellish - Assistant
Director, Recruitment -
Southern AZ
dkellish@email.arizona.edu
 

CONTACT USSCHOLARSHIP UNIVERSE

Arizona Experience -
January 18, 2020
9:30am-4:00pm
 
For more information and to
RSVP Click Here
 

PO Box 210073 | Tucson, AZ  85719 |  520-621-3237

https://financialaid.arizona.edu/types-of-aid/arizona-assurance/high-school-seniors
https://honors.arizona.edu/cost-financial-aid/scholarships-grants/incoming-freshmen
https://financialaid.arizona.edu/scholarshipuniverse
https://financialaid.arizona.edu/scholarshipuniverse
https://assurance.arizona.edu/
https://slate.admissions.arizona.edu/register/honors-experience0124
https://admissions.arizona.edu/visit/freshman-events/arizona-experience

